
 
 
 

Year 7 Secondary School Applications 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent / Carers 
 
The time is swiftly approaching for applications to be made for Secondary School 
places.  The deadline is 31st October.  These applications must be completed 
individually by the parent / carer online via the Stockport Council website.  
 
While we are not able to offer advice on which Secondary School might be the 
most suitable for your child, we are pleased to be able to offer some support 
with the completion of the online application in school.  
 
If you would like help to access the online application please speak to your child’s 
Class Teacher at the end of the day or make an appointment for a suitable time 
for us to support you with the completion of your application during the school 
day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Lee and the Vernon Park Team 
 
 
 
 

 


